July 6, 2010 KAMAX L.P.

Tony Sokol

Valu Tec, Inc.

6101 Stoney Creek Drive
Fort Wayne |IN 46825

Dear Tony,

You and your staff have worked diligently for Kamax since 2007. Wa would like to
thank you for the various projects that you have completed.

We initially signed up with Valu Tec to perform an asset inventory for our three
locations. In fact, everyone dia such a good job that Kamax retained Vaiu Tec to do cur
2008 property tax returns and consulting for future possible tax savings.

Valu Tec has not disappointed us. You and your staft have made yourselves available
for our various guestions and have worked 10 ensure our assessments were carrect as
filed.

Your association with the Michigan assessors has obviously helped with the real
property reductions that you have achieved for us in all three of our locations. We

appreciate the informal approach that you have used and the rapport that we have
maintained with our City officials

Mast recently, you worked with the State Tax Commission to retain our Industrial
classification for our Troy location. Although the State insisted this location shou!d be
classified as Commercial you did not give up the fight. Thank you for your tenacity anc
going back 1o the State with additional information. The results were in our favar,

| would recommend Valu Tec for any project related to their experience and expertise.

Gary Kulich
Accounting Manager



